
Operation London Bridge Update 

Dear Victoria, Victoria Westminster and Whitehall BID Members, 
 
Official guidance has just been published for the queue route for Her Late Majesty The 
Queen's lying in state. 
 
Follow this link for further information and a route map. 
 
The capital is going to be incredibly busy in the coming days and businesses may wish 
to advise staff to adjust their working patterns, as suggested by the Prime Minister's 
spokesperson earlier this week. 
 
If you are travelling in to London please check the TfL website or TfL Go app before 
setting off. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/queue-route-announced-for-her-majesty-the-queens-lying-in-state

